
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org

February 25, 2019

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party opposes this bill, because it is scheduled for a work session but
apparently never had a public hearing.  Here is its Measure History:

Measure History

2-19 (S) Introduction and first reading. Referred to President's desk. 
2-20 (S) Referred to Rules. 
2-25 (S) Work Session scheduled.
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